
Salo, Madeline J - DNR 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Gross, Stu <Stu.Gross@stantec.com> 
Thursday, November 2, 2017 1 :27 PM 
Salo, Madeline J - DNR 

Subject: RE: Cedarburg Light and Water (BRRTS # 03-46-003301) 

Good afternoon Maddy-
I don't believe there has been any movement on this case since the 2014 email you reference. I have an email 
out to my contact at Cedarburg Light & Water to discuss this issue and will let you know if/when they 
respond. Thank you. 

Stu Gross, PG 
Associate 
Stantec 
12075 Corporate Parkway Suite 200, Mequon WI 53092-2649 
Phone: (262) 643-9159 
Cell: (414) 526-3974 
Stu.Gross@stantec.com 

0) Stantec 
The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with 
Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately. 

Please consider the environment before 

From: Salo, Madeline J - DNR [mailto:Madeline.Salo@wisconsin.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2017 9:27 AM 
To: Gross, Stu <Stu.Gross@stantec.com> 
Subject: Cedarburg Light and Water (BRRTS # 03-46-003301) 

Dear Mr. Stu Gross, 

My name is Maddy Salo and I am a Hydrogeologist at the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources. I have recently 
reviewed the case file for the open BRRTS site called Cedarburg Light and Water (BRRTS # 03-46-003301). My records 
indicate that Stantec Consulting Services Inc. was hired by Cedarburg Light & Water to work on the above referenced 
property, and the last correspondence between the DNR and Stantec took place in May 2014. I have attached a copy of 
the email from May 2014. Could you tell me if any additional progress was made in preparing the closure packet from 

_---1h_e_e_mall ,chain? Are_you still in co_ntact with Cedarburg Light and Wate~? Any inform~tion would_~~_much appreciated. 

Thank you in advance. 

Sincerely, 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Maddy Salo 
Hydrogeologist - Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2300 N. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive 
Milwaukee, WI 53212 
Phone: (414) 263-8541 
Madeline.Salo@wisconsin.gov 
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